Charter Oak Youth Baseball & Softball Association 10-10-18

Meeting called to order at 7:39pm

Attendees: Melissa Allison, Donald Frazer, Chris Bromstead, Sara Barron, Rob From, Anthony Sumpter, Richard Rea, Jennifer Lopez, Tammi Froh, Lisa Starks, Ralph Navarro, Casey Hempel, Tony Ganino, Sara Pula and Lisa Harms

Old Business

We still have board positions open. The following positions have now been filled. President- Jennifer Lopez
Director of Operations- Richard Jacobo
Director of Baseball-Melissa Allison
Vice President - Chris Bromstead

New Business

Online registration will launch on 11-1-18. Our system this year will not accept checks. Winter Ball is going well. Chalk is needed for the fields.

Mailers need to be sent out during the Thanksgiving break. Banners need to be hung.

For the upcoming season - all board members need to complete a concussion certification. When you have completed it, please email it to Jen Lopez.

Snack Bar - anyone that will be working the snack bar needs to obtain a food handlers certificate. Please email it to Lisa Starks @ snack bar.coybsa@gmail.com

Baseball cutoff date is 8-31. No one will be allowed to play down this year.

Next board meeting will be 10-25-18.

Meeting adjourned @ 8:20pm